
UGANDA MEDICAL AND DENTAL PRACTITIONERS COUNCIL (UMDPC)
MINISTRY OF HEALTH

P.O. BOX 16115 KAMPALA

BLOCK 5, PLOT 442 KAFEERO ZONE ROAD – MULAGO

H. E. Yoweri Kaguta Museveni
President of the Republic of Uganda

Long live Uganda,Long live His Excellence, Long live the people of Uganda

Our Dear Clients, UMDPC now has a new home   located along 
Kafeero zone Road off Mawanda Road Mulago hill, 

You are all welcome 

Dr. Katumba Ssentongo
Registrar Uganda Medical and Dental Practioners Council

Happy 33rd NRM Anniversary
The Council and Management of Uganda and Dental Practitioners Council,  

congratulate the President of the Republic of Uganda 
His Excellence Gen.Y.K Museveni, the Vice President, 

the Rt Hon Prime Minister, the Cabinet Ministers, Parliament,
the Judiciary and all Ugandans upon the 

33rd NRM Anniversary

Indeed hard work, resilience and tolerance will continue to form the basis 
and foundation of our sustainable development and ultimate 

take off to a developed nation status.


